
Dear Families, 
 
I wish to say a few words on behalf of United Cerebral 
Palsy of the North Bay’s WineBev Services. My 
daughter Ciara has been a client and beneficiary for 
thirteen years. Her experience there has been the best 
thing that could happen in her adult life, equivalent to her schooling from exceptional tots to 
high school completion. 

 
The program gives her a sense of belonging 
and accomplishment. She has made many 
friendships with both clients and staff. 
WineBev provides a valuable service to a 
disadvantaged group of citizens that would 
be swept under the proverbial rug if not for 
this opportunity to participate in the 
American experience, that being work, 
socializing and commerce. 
 
I am grateful for the care and support 
WineBev administration and staff provide for 
Ciara and her fellow clients. 

Please help support the United Cerebral Palsy if you are able and so inclined.  
 
Thank you,  
Mr. Camper 
 
 
 
 

To Support this and all the programs of UCP of the North Bay, CLICK HERE! 
 

https://ucpnb.networkforgood.com/projects/214403-2023-end-of-year-ask

